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Ed i to r ia l  N o te s  b y L ar r y  G ord on  

Several years ago at the 

annual Chapter 75 

Christmas party, in my 

favorite Downtown 

Wausau Airport hangar, I 

believe sometime after 

the Chapter’s Spring fly-

ing adventure to Kitty 

Hawk, Dan Marlenga got 

in front of the group to 

stress the importance of 

actively pursuing your 

dreams in life before 

that window of opportu-

nity disappears, and 

those dreams never be-

come a reality. I got, and 

understood the mes-

sage, but until this day, I 

never knew or asked 

Dan what had motivated 

him to express those 

sentiments to his audi-

ence.  

Having just called Dan, 

to not let that window of 

opportunity pass, he re-

membered the time viv-

idly and proceeded to 

enlighten me over the 

“Ah, Grasshopper” mo-

ment. Many times over 

the past years since that 

Christmas party, I have 

thought of Dan and his 

take on “living the 

dream”. I am definitely 

with Dan on his philoso-

phy, as well as it being 

reinforced by close 

friendships with indi-

viduals that missed, or 

cut short those opportu-

nities for fulfillment of a 

personal quest. I took 

my 1st ground school 

class at age 26, bought 

my 1st plane and took 

my second ground 

school class 30 years 

later, to finally get my 

certificate 9 months af-

ter that. I am still loving 

that dream, as well as 

those preceding it.  

I have lived a lot of 

dreams over my lifetime, 

which I can contribute to 

my desire for excite-

ment, physical chal-

lenges, a different per-

spective on life, and 

sometimes all it took 

was someone saying 

that I couldn’t, or would-

n’t do that something. 

Shame on them! It 

seems like I could always 

hear “the different 

drummer”, which has 

led me to different 

places, careers, friend-

ships, adventures, 

memories, and plenty of 

learning experiences 

along the way. So far, I 

don't remember ever 

making the same mis-

take twice. I might be 

writing something to the 

contrary, if I had taken 

my Previgen this morn-

ing!  

My aviation dream is 

alive and well, even 

though my logbook 

shows an annual reduc-

tion in hours flown over 

the last couple of years. I 

attribute that to the fact 

that during Covid we 

brought a new member 

into the family; a show 

stealing loveable puppy 

that has the ability to 

reduce my flying time 

with just her eyes and 

tail. She, too, has be-
(Continued on page 3) 
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NCWLF  Treasurer Report March 2024 

Submitted by Larry Wenning 

Checking  Savings  

Balance Forward $ 1,192.71 Balance Forward $ 9,185.35 

Checking Deposits  2/29/24 Interest .07 

    

    

Checking Payments  Savings Balance $ 9,185.42 

    

    

    

    

Checking Balance $ 1,192.71 Total Cash $ 10,378.13 
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Our Next Chapter meeting 

will be Saturday March 16, 

10:30 AM at the Taylor Co 

Airport. We will be in the 

building next to the termi-

nal.  A Special thank you to 

Al Mader and the gang. 

Hope to see you there! 

Next NCWLF Meeting 
March 16 

Febr ua r y  2 0 2 4  N C WLF  M e et i n g  M i nu t es  

The February 17, 2024 

Chapter 75 EAA meeting 

was called to order by 

President Steve Krueger. 

It was held at the Antigo 

Langlade County Airport. 

Thank you to Alex for 

the facility and thank 

you to John and Barb 

Szigat for hosting the 

delicious lunch.  

There were 32 members 

and one airplane - way 

to go Dick Neitzel 

Secretary’s report was 

read aloud. Motion to 

accept made by Dick 

Neitzel and seconded by 

Bill Heil. Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s report was 

read by Larry Wenning. 

Check with Larry for your 

dues status. Motion to 

accept made by Paul 

Buss and seconded by 

Heinz Roth. Motion car-

ried.  

New Business: There are 

virtual Ultralight webi-

nars being put on by the 

EAA the week of Febru-

ary 20. If you miss the 

one you want, they are 

archived for later too. 

Discussion of the Tues-

day Night Fly Nights. 

They are the first and 

third Tuesday of June, 

July and August begin-

ning around 5 pm. The 

schedule was finalized 

for the year and is in the 

newsletter. In case of 

cancellation, word does 

get out and it is held the  

next Tuesday. Stay  

Tuned. 

We played Phraseology 

of Radio Calls. Evan Han-

sen read a prepared ra-

dio call (ones which 

most of us have heard 

before) and our es-

teemed panel of Dan 

Marlenga, Lyle Banser, 

John Szigat and Gary Ol-

sen told us how it could 

be corrected - short-

ened, more information 

needed or less informa-

tion needed. A great 

learning experience. 

$100 drawing winner 

was Bill Heil. Thanks 

Bob! 

Motion to adjourn made 

by Larry Wenning. Sec-

onded by Lyle Banser. 

Motion carried. 

Next meeting will be 

March 16 at the Taylor 

County Airport Mainte-

nance Building beginning 

at 10:30. See you then! 

Respectfully submitted, 

Colleen Hansen  

Recording Secretary 

come a living dream in my 

“circle of life”.  

Flying requires adherence 

to the rules and regula-

tions established for that 

privilege, as well as safe-

guarding the welfare of 

the public. Aviation safety 

relies on this compliance, 

which necessitates a pilot 

to be proficient in the 

skills and knowledge to 

perform within those 

regulatory boundaries. My 

diminishing lack of airtime 

has lessened my flying 

proficiency, which is re-

quiring me to be extra 

cognizant in planning my 

flight details, beforehand, 

and going through ALL my 

(Continued from page 1) 

(Continued on page 4) 
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checklists. A flight review 

with my favorite instructor 

is also in order for me to 

feel confident in my abili-

ties to fly safely, and keep 

me living the dream of fly-

ing.  

Wait for me, Dan!  

(Continued from page 3) 
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The Merrill Airport Com-

mission has been trying 

to save and Reconstruct 

RWYs 16/34 at KRRL for 

over 10 years.  We are 

attempting to accurately 

document our Annual 

Number of Opera-

tions on RWY’s 16 

and 34 at KRRL. You 

can help us do this. 

The FAA is currently 

suggesting that the 

operations on our 

crosswind runway 

are insufficient to 

justify rebuilding 16/34. 

We have been told by 

the FAA that they pres-

ently intend to use ADS-

B Out in making such 

Take Off and Landing 

operation determina-

tions. Now we know why 

our numbers are way 

too low. FAA has admit-

ted that possibly only 

fifty percent of the GA 

fleet is ADSB equipped, 

and we believe that the 

ADSB Modes C is not re-

porting accurately in our 

region. We believe the 

FAA’s Numbers are not 

accurately representing 

the Total Number of An-

nual Operations on 

RWYs 16/34 at KRRL and 

that we have many more 

than what they suggest. 

You can get forms to re-

cord your Operations 

from Rich McCullough, 

KRRL Airport Manager. 

Please record each Take 

Off and each Landing 

you make on RWYs 16 

and 34 at KRRL.  Each 

Take Off or Landing is 

considered “an Opera-

tion”.  Please try to also 

record the AWOS an-

nounced wind speed and 

direction for these op-

erations.  The only op-

erations FAA will count 

are those in which the 

wind conditions at RRL 

required you to use 

16/34 for safety reasons 

based on the wind per-

formance of your air-

craft. 

Please also try to record 

and show the Wind Di-

rection and Velocity on 

your form for each Op-

eration you make on 

RWYs 16/34. This is 

very important.  Do 

your best to remem-

ber and record 

that…e.g.  320 / 9G20 

KT or MPH. 

We hope to track our 

Operations for the next 

year to 14 months. We 

hope to demonstrate 

and show 2000 – 2500 

Annual Operations on 

RWYs 16/34. 

We greatly appreciate 

your help in saving RWY 

16/34  

Thank You!  

Merrill Airport Commis-

sion 

 

 



Membership Dues 

Is your Chapter 75 member-

ship expiring? Is this almost 

your Last Newsletter? 

Check your mailing label, 

email, or the member list on 

the website to find when 

your Chapter 75 member-

ship expires. 

Send your Chapter 75 mem-

bership dues today to:  

NCWLF 

N3175 Norwegian Rd  

Merrill, WI  54452 
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Ca l en dar  o f  Ev en t s  

March 16 Chapter Meet-

ing Taylor County Airport  

Medford 

April 9- 14 Sun N Fun / 

Aerospace Expo Lake-

land FL 

April 20 Chapter Meet-

ing 

May 18 Chapter Meeting 

June 4 Tuesday Night Fly 

Night 

June 15 Chapter Meeting 

June 18 Tuesday Night 

Fly Night 

July 2 Tuesday Night Fly 

Night 

July 16 Tuesday Night Fly 

Night 

July 22-28 AirVenture 

Oshkosh 

August 6 Tuesday Night 

Fly Night 

August 11 Boulder Jct 

Musky Day Fly In 

August 17 Chapter 

Meeting 

August 20 Tuesday Night 

Fly Night 

September 21 Chapter 

Meeting 

October 19 Chapter 

Meeting 

November 16 Chapter 

Meeting 

December 14  Chapter 

Meeting 
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EAA 640 Wausau 

Scott Feldbruegge 

feldbruegge@charter.net   

715-573-5199 

EAA 992 Marsh-
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